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Dear Parents

Friday 20th - Eclipse
As you will be aware, tomorrow morning will see a rare and exciting solar eclipse happen which will be viewable from Britain.

We will be letting the children watch the eclipse in their classrooms on the television; however, if your child has appropriate safety glasses we will make provision for them to go outside and watch the eclipse. It is not possible for school to provide or make safe viewing equipment for safety reasons.

It is possible that the TV will be their only chance to see the event as there is a forecast for cloudy conditions in the morning.

Teachers will be talking to the pupils about the safety aspect of viewing the eclipse but we would appreciate it if you could reinforce this at home please.

Happy viewing!

Mr Talbot
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